Lent Course 2021

This year, due to lockdown, the course is to be run on zoom.    It is planned to run five sessions on a Friday running from noon for one hour.     The first one is planned for 26th February and each Friday  until 26th March (Good Friday is 2nd April  each church  may arrange an event to replace the normal Good Friday Walk of Witness).
The course will be similar to those of previous years, but instead of being together in one room, each participant will be in front of their own computer screen.
This year the course is called “CARING for CREATION” sessions are and the – 1.The Environment; 2. Global Warming and Climate Change; 3.  The Age of Humans; 4. Coming out of Denial and Facing Crisis;  5. Faith, Hope and Love.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to attend the course you need to send your email address to either sarah.ogrady@salvationarmy.org.uk or smith.roland424@gmail.com.  Each Friday morning the host will send a link for you to follow and enter the zoom room.
It would be very useful for you to purchase the course booklet from York Courses, PO Box 343, York, YO19 SBY; phone 01904 466516.    You can also buy on line at http://www.yorkcourses.co.uk/product/caringforcreation   the booklet cost three pounds and ten pence (post free).     It takes three or four days to arrive.     If you scroll down on the web site it gives a brief summary of each session.
